
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Eau Claire is in the process of preparing the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) required Five-Year Housing 
Plan for January 1, 2025 through December 31, 2029.  The Housing Authority of the 
City of Eau Claire is soliciting citizen’s written comments on the plan through October 3, 
2024.  Review copies of the plan containing policies, procedures, and other information 
are available at the Housing Authority office at 203 S. Farwell St., Eau Claire, WI and on 
the Housing Authority website at https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-
divisions/housing/housing-authority. 
 
Public Hearings to solicit comments will be held Tuesday, September 24, 2024 at 7:45 
a.m. at the Housing Authority board meeting and staff Public Hearings will be held on 
Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
 
All meetings will be held in the City Council Chambers, 203 S Farwell, Eau Claire, WI. 
 
If you have questions regarding the plan, call Jessica at (715) 839-5124.  If you wish to 
send written comments on the plan, you may mail or drop off comments at the Housing 
Authority office at 203 S Farwell Street, Eau Claire, WI 54701. 
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